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HEALTH DEPARTMENT

May 23, 2017

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden UT 84401

RE:  Proposed Vahalla'Estates, Lot 1
Parcel #22-036-0001

Dear Gentlemen:

Information on the above referenced property has been reviewed by staff of this office.

The Health Department will agree to the proposed lot changes per plans reviewed. Because the
two lots have been previously recorded, combining them will not negatively impact onsite
wastewater considerations. The Health Department will evaluate the property at a later time for
feasibility of a wastewater disposal system when owners are ready to develop the property.

If you have any questions please contact our office at 801-399-7160.

Sincerely,

Brian Cowan, LEHS
Environmental Health Division
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